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Hello Parents, 

I hope that your holiday was wonderful and filled with great 

memories made.   

This is what I call the “golden” time of the school year 

meaning that the breaks for the rest of the year are not many 

until Spring Break.  This is optimal time for our great teachers 

to instruct your students because of the uninterrupted time.  

Please do all you can to have your child in school.  Our 

teachers prepare often and plan daily to give your students 

their best.  Please do what you can to schedule events other 

than during the school day. Thank you! 

A reminder to send your kids to school dressed for the cold 

weather.  Any child with respiratory needs can stay in when 

the inversion is happening. 

We are sad that we are losing Mrs. Joseph.  She has been a 

great member of this fantastic staff.  Thank you, Mrs. Joseph 

and good luck, in your new adventures.  

We welcome our new custodian, Scott Bybee. 
 
Let’s make 2019 a fabulous year full of learning and growth!  
 
Mike Page, Principal 

 
We have a new custodian! 

Our new custodian is Scott 

Bybee, Mr. Scotty. He was at 

Central Davis Jr. High in 

Layton and was an assistant 

head custodian there for 

several years.  Mr. Scotty has 

a miniature poodle named 

Chewy.  He is an adrenaline 

junky and enjoys most 

extreme sports like sky 

diving, scuba diving and 

others.  He likes kids who 

seek adventure and he won’t 

turn down a coconut cream 

pie.  He is very friendly and 

easy to get to know.  We are 

excited to have him at Oak 

Hills!  

 

 

 
 

M – Meatball 

T – Tacos  

W – Pepperoni or Cheese 

Pizza  

Th – Orange Chicken  

F – Cheese Ravioli   
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January 9th – PTA Meeting @ 11:30  
January 10th – End of Term – EARLY OUT  
January 11th – NO SCHOOL – Professional Day  
January 18th – Spirit Friday  
January 21st – NO SCHOOL  
January 28th- Class Spelling Bee’s Start  
January 30th -31st -  Parent Teacher Conference  

BOOK FAIR OPEN at 2:00 pm 
January 30th – Grandparents and Goodies  

BOOK FAIR OPEN at 8:45 am  
February 1st- Popcorn Friday 
February 8th- School Spelling Bee  
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hello Oak Hills, 

I hope that everyone had a Happy Winter Break 

and are looking forward to 2019! 

Please join us for our PTA Meeting next week. It 

will be on Wednesday, January 9 at 11:30 in the 

Library.  

The Student Directory will be coming this month. 

If you would like a different number listed for 

your students, or would rather your phone 

number not be listed, please email us at 

ptaoakhills@gmail.com. Please be sure to include 

your student's name and teacher in the email. 

Thank you,  

Terra Lechtenberg, PTA President 

Happy New Year!!! I love new beginnings and this is such a 
great time of year to start out with some new beginnings. 
Setting goals and working on improvements in our selves is a 
healthy behavior and habit to develop. This month we will be 
working on habit #4 "Think Win Win." Students will learn how 
to make emotional deposits into other's emotional bank 
accounts. They will learn to balance what they want with what 
others want, learning to think of other's well-being and not 
just their own. I encourage all to take this time of year to 
reflect on ways we can improve our own well-being as well as 
the well-being of others.  

 Shannon Struebing, School Counselor  
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